
PERTH & KINROSS
COUNCIL

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING

(DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT 

PROCEDURE) (SCOTLAND)

REGULATIONS 2008 – REGULATION 7(2)

PRE-APPLICATION PUBLIC EVENT
Perth & Kinross Council proposes to construct a new secondary 
school at the Bertha Park development scheme.
The plans may be examined at a public event that will take place on 
Tuesday 15 November 2016 between the hours of 4 pm and 8 pm 

in North Inch Community Campus, Gowans Terrace, Perth,
PH1 5BF.
Those wishing further information about these proposals may 
request this in writing from Contracts Team, Education & Children’s 
Services, Perth & Kinross Council, Pullar House, Perth, PH1 5GD or 
by email to acook@pkc.gov.uk .
Anyone wishing to comment may do so at the event or in writing to 
Contracts Team, Education & Children’s Services, Perth & Kinross 
Council, Pullar House, Perth, PH1 5GD or by email to acook@
pkc.gov.uk by no later than 22 November 2016.

Please note that all communications should be addressed to parties 
above and NOT to the Council’s Planning Service. An opportunity 
to make representation to the Council will exist when a formal 
planning application is made.
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